
 

           St. James Parish Sheriff’s Office 

 

ALERT: ARMED ROBBERY 
 

On Saturday, February 6, 2016, the Family Dollar, located at 2895 Highway 20, in 

Vacherie, was robbed.  At 1:04pm, a black female, wearing a black jacket and a hat entered 

the business, and as she was checking out, at 1:10pm, leaned over the counter and pulled 

out a gun and demanded money from the cashier.  The cashier backed away from the     

register, and the suspect attempted to open the register herself, but was unsuccessful.  She 

then left the business and drove away in a black, small 4-door car. 

 Anyone who may know the identity of the suspect or have information regarding the 

robbery, please contact the St. James Parish Sheriff’s Office at 225-562-2200 or             

Crimestoppers GNO at 504-822-1111 or 1-877-903-STOP(7867).   

There is a reward up to $2500. 

Released by: Sheriff Willy Martin Jr. 


